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Craig See

From: Thompson, Erin R <erin.r.thompson@wv.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:22 AM
To: Craig See
Subject: Pine Ridge SD

Good morning, 
 
We do not have any well or septic records for Lots 32, 33 & 34 of Pine Ridge SD. 
 
 
--  
Erin Thompson 
Office Assistant II 
Hampshire Co Health Dept 
Erin.R.Thompson@wv.gov 
Ph: 304-496-9640 
Fax: 304-496-9650 


